From: Mark Rubinstein <author.mark.rubinstein@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 5:58 PM

To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael. Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject:

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you
are sure.

Dear Mr. Wrinn:

I heartily support the proposed site for the Connecticut
Humane Society's building in Wilton. The Society does
great work and the facility will provide healthcare for pets
whose owners cannot afford veterinary costs and will also
be a home for pets who have been abandoned or given up
and are in need of forever homes.

Sincerely,

Mark Rubinstein
A Wilton resident for 37 years.

http://www.markrubinstein-author.com/
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